LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 87TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 13, 2021

TO: Honorable Robert Nichols, Chair, Senate Committee on Transportation

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1739 by Romero, Jr. (Relating to certain contracts regarding airports and associated air navigation
facilities operated by or on behalf of a local government.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Transportation Code to prohibit a local government or a person operating an airport
on behalf of a local government from entering into a contract with certain entities for the acquisition,
construction, improvement, or renovation of airport infrastructure or equipment.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal impact to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: JMc, AAL, DPE, BC
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